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Spelling Frame Trial   
 

September 2025  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are committed to helping your children develop their spelling skills which will support 
them in their writing and other key areas of learning.  
 
As part of this, we have signed up for a trial with an online platform designed to support 
children in learning their spellings in an interactive and effective manner.  
 
Spelling Frame is a platform that has been created by a former teacher to support children 
in learning the pronunciation, meanings and spellings of words. The platform offers a read 
aloud function so that children can hear the correct pronunciation of the word, the word is 
also broken down into syllables and it is also read in a sentence to support the children in 
understanding the meaning of the word. You can also change the site colours to best 
support your child’s needs if they find reading on certain backgrounds difficult. 
 
There is a wide range of activities and games on the website which children can use to 
practise their spellings each week before taking their test. Tests can also be taken more 
than once.  
 
As a class, we are going to be trialing the use of this platform between now and the end of 
November. We will be using the platform during the school day and I will also be setting the 
children’s weekly spellings on there starting from this week. Login details will be added to 
the front of reading records.  
 
We would appreciate your engagement with this trial and would love to hear any feedback 
you have about the platform so that we can make a decision as to whether to continue with 
it’s use after the trial period. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
Miss Whitehead  
Year 3 teacher  
 


